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Florida Power Corporation

ATTN: John A. Hancock, Vice President
Nuclear Operationg

P. 0. Box 14042, M.A.C.H-2

St. Petersburg, FL 33733

)|

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter, dated January 26, 1983,
and your check for $50,000 sent in payment for civil pena!iias proposed by
the NRC in a Tetter dated December 27, 1982. The corrective actions described
in your letter will be examined during future inspections..

Sincerely,

Jane A. Axelrad, Acting Director
of Enforcement
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
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